From: mcdfran39@gmail.com

To: Alex Eidam
Subject: Heron"s Landing
Date: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 2:38:54 PM

Greetings Alex Eidam:

| appreciate the recent letter concerning Heron’s landing development. | have
several concerns. First, the massive amount of dust happening most days
when work is being done. Dust abatement would be sincerely appreciated by
those of us in the adjoining neighborhood. Second, My property is on Filly
Lane and development there will be in the future. However, currently there is
a number of acres covered with Spotted Nap Weed...a noxious weed. Several
of us have called the county office to report the problem. The man in charge of
weed control responded.... he did not know how to find out who owns the
property. (REALLY???) Mowing the area would help knock down some of the
plants and stop some of the spreading.

| would sincerely appreciate these matters being considered.

Frances F McDermott
5381 Filly Lane
Missoula, MT 59808
406 656 9230
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